Council Meeting Date: August 21, 2006 Agenda Item: 2(b)

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM
CITY OF SHORELINE, WASHINGTON

AGENDA TITLE: Proclamation recognizing the Shoreline Water District's 75"
Anniversary

DEPARTMENT: CMO/CCK

PRESENTED BY: Scott Passey, City Clerk

PROBLEM/ISSUE STATEMENT:

The Shoreline Water District, which was formerly called King County Water District No.
42, was officially created by election of the people on August 1, 1931. This proclamation
recognizes the District's accomplishments and contributions to the Shoreline community
for the past 75 years.

Representatives of the Shoreline Water District will be at the meeting to accept the
proclamation.

RECOMMENDATION

No action is required.

Approved By: City Manag@wty Attorney




CITY OF

SHORE]JNE

W/!),@:

PROCLAMATION

WHEREAS, the Shoreline Water District, formerly called King County Water District
No. 42, was officially created by election of the people on August 1, 1931,
and the first water system facilities were constructed that same year; and

WHEREAS, the district changed its name in 1991 from King County Water Dlstrlct No.
42 to Shoreline Water District; and

WHEREAS, the Shoreline Water District provides water to Shoreline residents east of
I-5 and First Ave. NE; and

WHEREAS, the Shoreline Water District has invested in infrastructure improvements
throughout the years to ensure continued excellent service and water
quality to its customers; and ‘

WHEREAS, the Shoreline Water District is an active part of the community by
supporting and participating in community and neighborhood events; and

WHEREAS, the Shoreline Water District has been a valued City partner in
‘ infrastructure projects to provide better services and facilities to Shoreline
residents; and

WHEREAS, this year marks the Shoreline Water District's 75" anniversary providing
water services to Shoreline residents;

NOW, THEREFORE, |, Robert L. Ransom, Mayor of the City of Shoreline, on behalf of
the Shoreline City Council, do hereby congratulate the

Shoreline Water District

on its 75™ anniversary in recognition of its service and contributions to the
Shoreline community.

Robert L. Ransom
Mayor of Shoreline



